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Our new Hartford Office, formally TEC Engineering, will provide structural engineering and claim 
investigation services. The acquisition of TEC Engineering provides existing clients of the Hartford 
office access to PVE's broad business platform including: 
 
A Distinguished Portfolio of Services – Customers will have access our high-quality services. PVE is 
a multi-disciplinary firm offering a full range of services including Civil and Structural Engineering, 
Environmental Consulting, Land Planning, Survey and Landscape Architecture. 
 
A Large and Diverse Network of Technical Professionals – Our professionals include BIM 
Specialists, Civil Engineers, Geologists, Landscape Architects, and Mechanical and Structural 
Engineers, and LEED Accredited Professionals. 
 
Technology – Our talented teams utilize the most current IT products and systems seamlessly 
across offices and have developed proprietary programs that enhance the efficiency and precision of 
our work product. Established in 2004, TEC has provided structural engineering and claim 
investigating services for the building industry. Projects have ranged from small-scale modifications 
and additions to existing structures to complex designs for new structures. TEC Engineering has 
also provided forensic investigations by experienced professionals for personal and property 
damage claims. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.pve-llc.com/pve-welcome  
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